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Dear parents and carers 
This week we celebrated World Book Day.  Everyone had a wonderful time reading throughout 
the day! We had another visit from The Book Bus charity , which gives reading support and 
books to children in Zambia, Malawi and Ecuador.  Children in KS2  also took part in a video link 
with  children in Zambia, to hear about the impact of the funds raised  by our school last year. 
Warm wishes 
Meg 
Headteacher 

 
 



Comic Relief 2025 

We will be taking part in  
Comic Relief on Friday 21st March. 
Your child may wear something red  
to come to school.  

Dates for your diary ….. 
11th March Parent information session ‘How to help your child prepare for SATS 
Y6’ KS2 9.15 
13th March Y3 assembly for parents and carers 9.30 
18th March Parent information session ‘supporting your child with early reading’ 
EYFS KS1 9.00 
25th March Parent information session from Camden leisure centres ‘what is available during the  
holidays?’ EYFS KS1 9.00 
1st April Eid Party for parents and carers—everyone welcome! 
3rd April Y5 Assembly for parents and carers 9.30 
End of spring term Friday 4th April. KS2 finish at 1pm and EYFS & KS1 finish at 1.30pm.  
First day of summer term Tuesday 22nd April.  
All children are expected to attend school on the last and first day of each term. Thank you for 
supporting us and helping your child to achieve well. 

Basketball 
Well done to all of the Y6 children who took part in an 

intraschool basketball tournament .  Coach Martin said 

that they showed great team work and had a brilliant 

time. 

Support your local libraries 

West Hampstead library has been 

refurbished and  is reopening on 24th 

March. Please ask Homa if you need 

advice about how to register at the li-

brary. 

 

 

 

 

Kilburn Library offers help and ad-

vice for Arabic speakers every Tuesday, 

12pm to 2pm. You can book a free one-

to-one session with the Arabic-speaking 

volunteer to assist with forms, applica-

tions or other important tasks. 

Camden parents and carers mainstream inclusion workshop on 19 March 

All parents and carers in Camden who have a child or young person with SEND are invited to attend 
a free workshop on mainstream inclusion within schools, which is taking place in-person 
on Wednesday 19 March, from 9.30am to 11.30am, at the Crowndale Centre, 218 Eversholt Street, 
London NW1 1BD. To join the two-hour session, please reserve a spot  – you need to register in ad-
vance.  https://www.eventbrite.com/e/camden-parents-and-carers-mainstream-inclusion-
workshop-tickets 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.com%2Fe%2Fcamden-parents-and-carers-mainstream-inclusion-workshop-tickets-1230372359849%3Faff%3Doddtdtcreator&data=05%7C02%7CUmar.Masood%40camdenlearning.org.uk%7Ceda4c27606ac442
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.com%2Fe%2Fcamden-parents-and-carers-mainstream-inclusion-workshop-tickets-1230372359849%3Faff%3Doddtdtcreator&data=05%7C02%7CUmar.Masood%40camdenlearning.org.uk%7Ceda4c27606ac442

